
     
February 5, 2006   

Councillor Howard Moscoe, Chair 
Licensing and Standards Committee 
Suite B30, 100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, OntarioM5H 2N2  

Dear Councillor Moscoe:  

Please accept this request for staff from Municipal Licensing and Standards, Legal 
Department, Toronto Police Force and Building Department to report on a strategy 
and a process to deal with pulling business licenses from night clubs that 
frequently break city by-laws.  

Often the only remedy for exasperated neighbour is for them and the City to go 
together to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario and have a Provincial 
tribunal pull a liquor license. It is time that the City created a process to regulate 
and deal with businesses that routinely break city building codes, safety standards 
and nuisance by-laws by creating a system that quickly and effectively pulls 
business license from operators who don't operate within agreed to boundaries.  

Yours truly,  

    

Adam Vaughan 
Councillor, Trinity Spadina Ward 20  

cc:  Mary Carroll, Committee Administrator 



   


